Communication: C4
Committee of the Whole (PM)
May 30, 2023
Item #5

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis

 Subject:
 FW: [External] File: OP.22.023/

 Date:
 Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:23:38 AM

----Original Message----

From: Mary Montanaro <

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 5:12 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File: OP.22.023/

File: Z.22.045

Hello. I have lived at Concord Rd for the last 21 and a half years. In all those years, peak time, off peak time, it has been a challenge to enter and exit my driveway.

People from our subdivision who are going to work or returning from work. People who use Concord Rd to bypass Dufferin Street to go south to their subdivisions, or turn left onto Centre Street.

By adding exits from this oversized building exiting onto my street will only cause more traffic for me, especially me, who lives directly in front of this so called building. Does the builder only think for themself, or themselves? They probably live on a massive, secluded lot out of the city. They don't care about the residents concerns. As long as they get the big payout at the end.

And what does this mean for visitors coming to visit the condo dwellers. Will they be parking on MY street in-front of MY house? Dies that mean that my children and grandchildren won't have a place to park, let alone be safe to walk on Concord Rd?

Please keep in mind that the residents of Concord Rd have lived here far longer than the new dwellers. We should get precedent. So unfair!!!!!!

Mary Montanaro

Concord Rd

Sent from my iPhone